
ROSTERS FOR NEXT WEEK:  28 / 29 May 2022 
 
READERS:  First   Second 
6.00pm:  Hennessy College Hennessy College 
10.00am:  Maria Henriquez Joanne Garlick 
 
ACOLYTE/   6.00pm:  John McRae 
SENIOR SERVER:  10.00am: Owen Pippard 
   
ALTAR SERVERS: 6.00pm:   Grace Taylor, Eliza Taylor, 
      Monica Taylor 
10.00am: Bonnie Cronin, Sofia Minehan, Eli Terry 
       
PLANNED GIVING:  Pat Sewell & Brian Hislop 
 
CHURCH CLEANERS:  Hennessy College and Team 8 
 
CHURCH OPEN/CLOSE:  Bill Kearney (May 2022) 
 
LAWN/GARDEN ROSTER: Andreas Bonsembiante and 
Ryan Mugridge (May 2022) 
 
MAINTENANCE:  Darrin Bear and A Maguire (May 2022)  
Contact for Maintenance:  Don Smith - (0427) 410-422 
 
GRIEF & BEREAVEMENT:  Trish Saines (May 2022) 
 
LINEN ROSTER:  Joan Napier 
 
ROSARY STATUE: Mrs Irene Hopwood, 54 Binalong St. 
NEXT:  Mr & Mrs W Causer, 62 Wombat Street 
 
EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS OF HOLY COMMUNION 
6.00pm:  Hennessy College  Hennessy College 
10.00am: Ursula Sewell  Ann Murphy 

St. Mary’s Parish, Young  
   We sincerely acknowledge the traditional owners of this land, the Wiradjuri people 

6th Sunday of Easter - 22 May 2022 
 

       

 
         Parish Administrator:  Fr Jiss Sunny  
        Office Hours:       Tuesday to Friday  (9.30 am  - 1.30 pm) 
          Phone:   (02) 6382 2222    Fax: (02) 6382 2667 
  Office Address:    Campbell St. YOUNG  NSW  2594   (P.O.BOX 6) 
  Email:   young@cg.org.au       Web site:  www.cg.org.au/young 

 

NEXT WEEK’S READINGS:  Acts 1: 1-11; 
Eph 1: 17-23;  Lk 24: 46-53: 

OPEN CHURCH - Parishioners can enter the body of the 
church any time for prayer during daylight hours through the 

main glass doors at the back of the Church. 
 
WEEKDAY MASSES 
 
Tue. 24th May: 5.45pm Mass in the Church  
Wed. 25th May: 8.00am Mass in the Church 
Thu. 26th May: NO 8.00am Mass in the Church 
   11.00am Funeral Mass in the Church 
Fri. 27th May: 8.00am Mass in the Church 
Sat. 28th May: NO Reconciliation in Young 
   6.00pm Mass at Young 
Sun. 29th May: 8.00am Communion Serv. at Grenfell 
   10.00am Mass at Young 
   5.00pm Mass at Boorowa 
  
NB: A Funeral Mass usually replaces a weekday mass  
    
BAPTISMS: Saturday/Sunday of month.  
Ring Office first for all Baptism enquiries. 
 
CHRISTIAN MEDITATION:  5.30pm in Chapel Wed 
      (Suspended) 
 
ADORATION:  Before all weekday Masses 
 
WEDDINGS:  By appointment at least 6 mths notice

RECENTLY DECEASED:  David Eldridge, Rhondda 
O’Donnell, Douglas McInerney, Jean Spring, Elaine 
Daley (Wife of Lee), Kenneth (Ken) Beatty, Sr Carmel-
ita Doyle RSM, George Harris, Thea Jabeguero, Con-
cettino Bongiorno, Bob Frost (Husband of Mary), David 
Merchant (formerly of Monteagle), Sr Monica Purcell 
RSM, Scott Curtis (Son of Judy), Colleen Manns 
(Bermagui), Edmond McCarthy (Brother of Sr Kate), 
Monica Glennon (West Wyalong) 

PLEASE EMAIL ANY MESSAGES FOR THE BULLETIN TO 
THE PARISH OFFICE NO LATER THAN 1-.30 PM  WED. 
AS THIS IS THE CLOSE OFF TIME FOR ALL ENTRIES.  

Prayers are requested for Sr Gai Cass and Steve 
(Chuck) Norris who is unwell at the moment. 

ST VINCENT DE PAUL MEETING IN MAY 2022 
St Vincent de Paul meetings will be held at the  

Conference Room in the St Vinnies Centre. 
The date for the next meeting is Wed. 25th May at 10-00am.  

Celebrate 50 Yrs Right to Life Dinner - 
“Top of the Cross” 

 
All welcome to engage at the Southern Cross 
Club in Woden, Canberra on Wednesday, 1

st
 

June to celebrate 50 Years of ACT Right to Life. 
Archbishop Prowse will illustrate the importance 
of Life Issues for all Christians; Senator Eric 
Abetz will speak of the Senate position and MLA 
(Ret) Vicki Dunne will relate the ACT position on 
these important values.  
 
Book NOW: www.bit.ly/RTLdinner Info Bev 
0418 718 713  

NO RECONCILIATION 
 

Please be advised that there will be NO regular 
Reconciliation for parishioners before Masses while 

Fr Jiss is away on holidays. 
 

The first Saturday that Reconciliation will  
resume again will be Saturday, 11th June from  

5-00pm to 5-30pm. 

The Holy Father, Pope Francis 
has asked all of the people of 
God to join him in thoughts of 
prayer for Ukraine and Russia. 

SACRAMENTAL LESSONS REMINDER 
 

A gentle reminder to all the children who are  
to receive their Sacrament of First Reconciliation  

this year.  
Lessons have commenced at the Parish Centre  

with Helen and will be every Tuesday and  
Thursday over the next few weeks.  

 
At least one parent and the child needs to attend! 

 
(PLEASE EMAIL HELEN IF YOU NEED A 

CATCH-UP LESSON DUE TO ILLNESS ETC) 
____________________________________________ 

 
FIRST RECONCILIATION DATE 

 
The special day for ONLY those children who will 

be celebrating their First Reconciliation will be 
held next Saturday, 28th May from 4-30pm to  

5-30pm  in the Church. 

THANK YOU 
Thank you to Fr Allen, Fr Warrick and Fr Dominic 

who are helping out in Young Mission while  
Fr Jiss is away on holidays. 

“On Care for Our Common Home” 
14th June (7:30 pm)  

 
Pope Francis addressed his encyclical 
Laudato Si to everyone on Earth. Learn 
about these crucial teachings - join fort-
nightly dialogue sessions online from our 
Caring for Creation movement. 
 
Information from Roger Paul 0421612572 
or laudatosiACT@gmail.com.  
Register at TryBooking https://
www.trybooking.com/BZMCP  

 
FR JISS PRAYING 

 
Fr Jiss sent a picture of  

himself praying in India for 
everyone back here. 

 
He looks like he is one of  

the tourists now! 
 
 

SmartLoving Breakthrough 
(An online course for spouses in  

troubled marriages) 
 

If your marriage is under stress or you feel 
disconnected from your spouse, but don't 
know how to ease the pain, join us for this 
online course. 
 

 Identify your conflict triggers.  
 Learn strategies to de-escalate an  
       argument.  

 Restore hope with practical 
 relationship strategies. 

  
smartloving.org/breakthrough  

JEAN SPRING DEATH NOTICE 
 

We have lost another one of our great parishioners. 
Jean Spring passed away peacefully on 13th May 

and her funeral was held on Friday, 20th May 
(celebrated by Fr Richard Thompson). 

Rest in peace Jean! 

DEACON EDEN LANGLANDS  
ORDINATION TO THE PRIESTHOOD 

 
Deacon Eden Langlands will be ordained a Priest 

on Friday, 24th June at 5-00pm in St Christopher’s 
Cathedral in Canberra. 

 
It would be good to have some parish  

representatives, so if you would like to attend,  
we will look at hiring a bus for the occasion BUT 
you need to indicate your intention early so we  

can book the bus. 
 

Please leave your name at the Parish Office -  
price will be determined by numbers interested. 
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